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St Mary’s Primary School
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Fivemiletown,

Co. Tyrone.
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Phone:    028 895 21315
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Newsletter – Thursday 13th February
Monday Half Term

Tuesday   Half Term
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SCHOOL CLOSURE

School will be closed week beginning Monday 17th February for Mid-term Break and will reopen on Monday 24th February.
Pancake Tuesday

Tuesday 25th February is Pancake Tuesday. We are all really looking forward to tasting the pancakes we will cook in school.
Lent

Lent begins on Wednesday 26th February. This marks the beginning of a time of fasting, sacrificing and reflecting. We will be discussing ways in which the children can grow closer to God during Lent by either going off things such as sweets, time spent on computer games or going on to things such as helping with household chores, praying more etc. 
PTFA

We held a PTFA meeting on Tuesday 4th  February to discuss fundraising. We decided that we will organise a Fundraising Quiz date and venue to be finalised.  
Internet Safety Week

We are holding an Internet Safety Week during week beginning Monday 24th February. During this week we will be learning how to keep safe online and what to do if a stranger tried to contact you online. Susan Wright our local PSNI school liaison officer will speak to the children on Wednesday 26th February about Cyber safety. 
Afterschool Club

We hope to run an ‘Arts and Board Games’ Afterschool Club beginning on Tuesday 25th February 3.15pm to 4.15pm. The club is being offered to P4,6 & 7 pupils and is £2 per week.

Work to School

The EA are replacing the floor in the staffroom/library during midterm. Everything has to be cleared from the room to allow the men to begin their work tomorrow, so the children are going home from school at 1.00pm after their dinner. I apologise for any inconvenience that this may cause but we want to get all the work completed before our return on Monday 24th. 
OUR success is doing OUR best!

